Dr. Irene Sciriha is organising the 11th "Collection" seminar in which 
 new mathematical ideas are discussed and established ones revisited. 

There will also be a brief session for spontaneous problem solving. 

Abstracts of possible proofs or conjectures which you wish to share with 
us in this meeting, or in a future one, may be sent to Dr. I. Sciriha or 
Ms. A. Attard, Department of Mathematics, (marked The Collection), at 
any time of the year.

Date: 10th March 2005
Time: 1500 - 1700
Venue: Math and Phys Building  Math Computer lab Room 405
 

